
 

Congratulations to Christina Huerta, who is celebrating her 10
th

 anniversary with HomeTown Bank! Christina 

began her career as a New Accounts Representative when the Alvin Branch opened in 2007. “I can’t believe it’s 

been ten years.” Christina said. “They say time flies when you’re having fun. And yes, there have been a lot of 

fun moments. I have truly enjoyed my job and feel blessed to be employed at HomeTown Bank.” Christina says 

she feels very strongly about customer service. “I believe it’s been the key factor in being voted the best bank in 

Alvin/ Manvel. I’ve enjoyed getting to know my customers, and make sure to greet them by name and with a 

smile.” 
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